
TOWN OF POUCH COVE 
DISCRETIONARY NOTICE 

The Town of Pouch Cove is in receipt of an application to construct four-4 
unit Apartment Buildings (single story), two-10 unit Apartment Buildings (single story) 
and 14 Tiny Homes on land west of Pouch Cove Highway and south of Cameron 
Place. The property is located within the Residential-2 (R-2) Land Use 
Zone. Apartment Buildings, Multi-Dwellings and Tiny Homes are listed 
as a Discretionary Use in this zone. 

Any person, group or corporation who feel that they may be affected by this 
development proposal is asked to contact the Town Office in writing. The 
deadline for written comments shall be Thursday April 11, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 

This Notice is published in conformity with Regulation 32 and 90 of the Town of Pouch 
Cove Development Regulations, 2020-2030. 

More information may be obtained by contacting: 

Town of Pouch Cove 
P.O. Box 59 
Pouch Cove, NL 
A0A 3L0 
Tel:  335-2848 
Fax: 335-2840 
E-mail: info@pouchcove.ca

mailto:info@pouchcove.ca



